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Mrs Henderson 
On Wednesday we said ‘goodbye’ to 
Mrs Henderson as she starts her 
maternity leave and prepares to 
welcome her baby. I’m sure you’ll join 
us in passing on best wishes. In Mrs 
Henderson’s absence, Mrs Norman has 
kindly agreed to teach Magpie class for 
some additional time. 
 
Parent Consultations and 
My Child at School app 
Hopefully you have now booked your 
Parent Consultation for one of the 
specified dates: Tuesday 8th and 
Wednesday 9th February from 3:30 – 
6:30pm (with the exception of Wren and 
Kittiwake classes which are Wednesday 
9th and Thursday 10th February 3:30 – 
5:30pm). This meeting is to discuss your 
child’s progress and their next steps in 
learning. We do ask wherever possible 
you bring your child to be involved in the 
discussions. If you haven’t already 
made an appointment, expect class 
teachers to get in contact to arrange a 
time, it’s important we speak to all 
parents and carers.   

 
New Playground Equipment 
Thanks to your support this year at our 
fundraising events we have been able to 
spend over £700 on playground 
equipment. This equipment helps to 
ensure playtimes and lunchtimes are 
fun experiences for our children which 
allow them to take part in various games 
and activities. It has been explained to  

 
the children that if they look after the 
equipment there will potentially be 
more… 
 

 
 

Strike Action  
Information has previously been sent 
out explaining the implications and 
plans for Wednesday 1st February. If for 
any reason you have missed this 
correspondance, in the first instance 
please check your text messages and 
failing that, pop into the school office.  

 
  
 

Diary Dates 

02.02.23 Jay & Magpie 
classes visit to 
Sherwood Forest 

 

03.02.23 Dove class to 
Sherwood Forest 

 

03.02.23 Bring your grown-
up to Wren class 

2:00 – 
3:00 pm 

06.02.23 Bring your grown-
up to Siskin, Swift 
& Kittiwake 

2:00 – 
3:00 pm 
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07.02.23 Parent 
Consultation 

3:30 – 
6:30 pm 

08.02.23 Parent 
Consultation 

3:30 – 
6:30 pm 

08.02.23 Bring your grown-
up to Magpie 
class 

2:00 – 
3:00pm 

09.02.23 Parent 
Consultation 
(Wren/Kittiwake 
only) 

3:30 – 
5:30pm 

09.02.23 Bring your grown-
up to Nightingale 
class 

2:00 – 
3:00 pm 

09.02.23 Bring your grown-
up to Jay class 

9:00 – 
9:45am 

10.02.23 Young Voices  

13.02.23 
– 

17.02.23 

 
Half Term 

 

23.03.23 Robin & Puffin 
classes visit to 
White Post Farm 

 

28.03.23 Easter Service at 
St. Peter & Paul’s 
church 

9:30 am 

29.03.23 
– 

31.03.23 

Y6 Residential  

03.04.23 
– 

14.04.23 

Easter Holidays  

 


